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The Westwood Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 5, 2019 at 7:00 
PM in the Champagne Meeting Room at the Carby Street Municipal Office Building, 50 Carby 
Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding an application filed by Town of Westwood 
Fire Chief John Deckers for a Limited Environmental Design and Review application, pursuant to 
Section 7.3 of the Westwood Zoning Bylaw for the purposes of constructing a Firefighter’s 
Memorial consisting of a paver patio with Maltese cross design, a 3'x5' polished black granite 
stone, and new landscaping to include mulch beds and various plantings at 300 Washington 
Street, Westwood, MA 02090 also known as  Assessor’s Map 23, Lot 215.  The property is located 
in the Local Business B (LBB) zoning district and the Flexible Multiple Use Overlay District 
(FMUOD-6).   The memorial is proposed in the front lawn area at Fire Station II, 300 Washington 
Street.  
  
The plans and application are available for viewing on the Town’s website under “Current 
Applications Link” for the Planning Board at www.westwoodpermit.org.   You may also view the 
material between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday, and 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
on Friday at the office of the Planning Board at the Carby Street Municipal Building at 50 Carby 
Street.  Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views 
known to the Planning Board.   If you cannot attend the hearing please submit comments in writing 
to the Planning Office at the below address or by email to amccabe@townhall.westwood.ma.us 
at least three business days in advance.  
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